Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: John Burroughs <john@burroughsfinancial.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2015 10:05 AM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: RE: SAVE LAKE ALMANOR

Good Morning Mr. Barnes,

We have been residents of Lake Almanor for the past 15 years, and it is with much dismay that we have found that the
plan to remove cold water from our precious Lake

Almanor is once again being considered. | do not understand the justification of damaging one area, Lake Almanor, for a
very questionable improvement elsewhere.

Reducing the cold water pool in Lake Almanor will no doubt result in a warmer lake and increased algae blooms. This will
not only impact fish but will also have a very negative financial impact on people who own property around the lake.

We are opposed to the Water Board staff recommendation in the draft EIR.

John & Linda Burroughs
123 Kokanee Trall
Chester, CA 96020

(831) 426-3100

john@burroughsfinancial.com

Please do not use email to relay instructions to make any investments or distributions, as such instructions will not be executed. Instructions must be
communicated in person or via phone conversation, in addition to any documentation that may be required. This email message may contain information that is
confidential and privileged. Unless you are the addressee (or authorized to receive for the addressee), you may not use, copy or disclose to anyone the message
or any information contained in the message. If you have received the message in error, please advise the sender by reply e-mail and delete the message.



